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CASB BACJ(GROOND 

Section 364 .163 (6), Florida Sta t utes. requires any local 
exchange carrier (LEC) whose current intrastate switched access 
rates are higher than ita ~comber 31, 1994, interstate switched 
access rates to reduce ita intrastate s witched access rates by 5 
percent annually, beginning October 1, 1996. Once parity between 
the intrastate and 1994 interstate rates is reached, no further 
reductions are required. 

Section 364 . 163(6), Florida Statutes, also requireo that the 
intrastate switched access rate reductions be •flowed- through• to 
long distance customer rates by any telecommunications company 
(IX~) whose s witched accesa rates are reduced by this section . 

In accordance with Section 364.163(6), Florida Statutes, the 
Commission i ssued Order No. PSC•97 -0604-FOF-TP, on May 27, 1997. 
This Order required ALLTEL, Frontier Communications of the South, 
GTE Florida, Sprint-Florida, and Viata-United Telecommunications to 
reduce their intrastate switched acceas rates, effect ive October 1, 
1997. BellSoutb's March 1 , 1997, intrastate switched access rate 
reductions, filed pur suant to Order No. PSC-97 -0128 -POF-TL. in 
Docket No. 920260 -TL, brought BellSouth • s intrastate compos i te 
s witched acceaa rate below ita December 31, 1994 interstate 
composite switched access rate, which is the love). required by 
Chapter 364 , Florida Statutes. The reduction re~irod tQ br~ng 
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BellSouth 's intrastate composite switched acceao rate t o pdrity 
with its interstate rate was 2.7 percent. 

The Collll'lieaion also ordered facility-based IXCs to f l ow­
through the ~C switched access rate reductions, effective October 
l, 1997, including BellSouth's 2 .7 percent reduction. 

In addition, the Commission directed staff to report on the 
amount of the IXC flow-through&, including any amounts a bove and 
beyond the statutory requirement, by October 1, 1997. 

DISCOS$1011 OP I BBQBS 

ISSUS 1 : Should this docket be closed? 

81COII1BIIDATI<If s Yes, this docket should be c losed . (Ollila) 

STAPP Aft&LXSIS : The LBCe' 1997 switched access rate reduction 
tariffs, and the IXCs' tariffs for the flow-through o f those rate 
reductions , are effective. On October 1, 1997, st•ff provided a 
report to the Commissioners that summarized the IXC flow-througho 
for 1997. Since the statutory requirements are compl ete for 1997, 
no o ther matters remain to be addressed in thia docket . Sta!f , 
therefore, recommends that this docket be closed . 
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